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Wishing you all a very 
happy new year! 

Nursery enjoyed their 
first day back in school. 



Happy New Year!

All set for our first 
virtual assembly of 

the year focusing on 
the Feast of the 

Epiphany



Y2 House 
Blessings for 

Epiphany. 
Mr. White said 

they were  
fancier than 

his!



Reception 
celebrating 
Epiphany 

2022.



In Reception, we have been learning about the 
Epiphany. We are creating a picture to represent 

this using our handprints and have also been busy 
making crowns like The Three Wise Men wore 

when they went to visit baby Jesus.



Following on from our assembly, the children in year 3 created their 
own Epiphany door blessings. 

They will take them home and display them on a door in their homes. 



MAY GOD BLESS THIS 
HOUSE/CLASSROOM. 

“The Three Kings…
to see 

baby Jesus!” 



Role-playing in Nursery. 
The wise men followed a bright star, the sign 

from God. They worshipped him and gave him 
gifts fit for a king: gold, frankincense and myrrh.





On a winter walk. ‘Looking up’ and noticing changes.

Did you know if you close your eyes and listen, you hear more clearly!? 
“Hear the birds.”

“Hear the children over there!” (in Fairlands Park)



Year 1 have been learning about 
the Epiphany this week. 

They drew a picture  to illustrate 
their understanding of the story  
and celebrated the feast through 

prayer and song.



Being 
creative, 

fixing and 
joining, and 
showing a 

can-do 
attitude! 

“Building a 
tower!”



Y3 have been rewriting 
text from the present 

tense to the past tense.



Thank you K. for creating a blessing sign 
for our door in Year 5T



Year One have been exploring our new topic Materials 
this week. They have looked at and described the 

appearance and texture of different materials and their 
ideas were added to our display.



Book browsing this 
morning.



Year One began learning about the story of The Three Little Pigs by 
designing, labelling and writing about their own house. 

In Maths they consolidated their understanding of fact families. 



Engaging in an 
open end
activity. 

EYFS: CL, PD, 
EAD, PSED. 

“It’s the beach!”



Playing and exploring and willing to complete 
puzzles - showing a can do attitude. 

“Look, can you help me? I’m building a sheep!” 



Wonderful to be at Mass with Year 6 on Friday morning. 
A beautiful message of turning to the child in the manger from Father Nigel Woollen- a perfect start to a Friday



Sending festive greetings to those in our community 
from a Coptic tradition. 

Wishing you all a wonderful day filled with the 
beauty of the child in the manger and the
light of hope that He brings to the world.

From Archbishop Angaelos 

@BishopAngaelos

“Christ is born, glorify Him! 

Christ from heaven, go out to meet Him! 

Christ on earth, be exalted! 

Sing unto the Lord all the earth…

Let the heavens rejoice, and let the earth be glad”

#GregoryTheTheologian

A blessed #NativityFeast to all!

https://twitter.com/BishopAngaelos
https://twitter.com/BishopAngaelos
https://twitter.com/hashtag/GregoryTheTheologian?src=hashtag_click
https://twitter.com/hashtag/NativityFeast?src=hashtag_click


Please share  and reflect upon today’s gospel together




